
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: December 14, 2020 

SUBJECT: Announcements  

PRESENTER:  

 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

At each Council meeting a member of the governing body announces upcoming events 
in the City and recognizes an employee that exemplifies the City’s core values.   
 
Announcements:  
North Richland Hills Santa Cops and the NRH Firefighter’s Association are holding a toy 
and food drive to benefit those who are less fortunate in our community. Residents are 
encouraged to share in the holiday spirit by dropping off new, unwrapped toys and 
nonperishable food items to the Public Safety lobby at City Hall or any NRH Fire 
Station. Donations will be accepted through December 18. All donations will help 
families in need through the Community Enrichment Center and other local community 
organizations. 
 
City Hall and other non-emergency city offices will be closed for the holidays December 
24 and 25 and January 1. There will be no garbage or recycling service on Christmas 
Day or New Year’s Day. Collections will be made on Saturday instead.  
 
The December 28 City Council Meeting has been canceled. Our next regular meeting is 
scheduled for January 11 at 7 p.m. 
 
Kudos Korner:  
Every Council Meeting, we spotlight our employees for the great things they do. Tonight 
we recognize:  
 
Robert Raley and Wayne Estep in Public Works – A resident emailed to say how 
thankful she was after Robert and Wayne responded on a Sunday to rescue her family’s 
cat from a storm drain. She wrote: “It’s things like this that make me even more proud to 
be a resident here in NRH… That cat is family and we couldn’t imagine anything 
happening to him. Thank you again! You’re our heroes!!!” 


